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Inspire - Challenge - Succeed 

It has been another busy couple of weeks in school… 

 

Our Year 4 classes have been working incredibly hard in 

their rehearsals, ready for their Easter performances next 

week. We are so proud of their dedication and cannot 

wait to see them shine on stage! 

 

Our children who attend our Stepping Stones Nurture 

Base have experienced their very first school trip to Call 

of The Wild today.  It was a fantastic day, filled with   

adventure and new experiences, creating lasting       

memories for the children! 

 

With the warmer weather, it has been lovely to see 

more families walking, cycling, and scooting to school.  

However, we kindly remind everyone that children 

MUST NOT cycle or scoot in the playgrounds and paths 

to ensure everyone’s safety.  Thank you for your        

cooperation. 

 

Our fantastic FTCA have organised some Easter activities 

for next week.  I am sure the children will enjoy the   

activities and the chance to once again, win being the 

Head Teacher for the day!  A big thank you also goes to 

all the parent helpers who gave up their time to help with 

the Mother’s Day event today. 

 

A huge congratulations to the children who represented 

our school in the Thurrock Performance Poetry      

Competition last Thursday.  We are especially proud of 

our Year 4 Small Group, who took first prize. What an 

incredible achievement and well done to all involved! 

Message from the Head Teacher 

 
Enquires:  01375 480662        Website:  www.tudorcourtprimary.com 
 
Email:  office@tudorcourtprimary.com     Twitter:  @TudorCourt_ 

School Contact Details 

Mrs Long has now started her maternity leave and we will 

keep you updated when her little one arrives!  We also 

say a fond farewell to Mrs. Amin, who will be leaving    

Tudor Court at the end of next week. We wish her all 

the best in her new school. 

 

With just one more week to go before we break up for 

Easter, there is lots happening in the final week and we 

will soon be looking forward to a fun-packed summer 

term ahead! The implementation of Parent Pay as the new 

payment system has finally been concluded and parents 

should now all be able to book meals and trips again. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding during this 

challenging time. Early next week, we are transitioning to 

a new Management Information System. Parents should 

not see any changes as we will continue to communicate 

through Weduc but there will be a lot going on behind 

the scenes.  A big thank you to our wonderful office staff 

who have supported and made these processes as     

seamless as possible for everyone.  

 

I would like to wish all the mums in our school          

community a restful and joyful Mother’s Day this Sunday. 

We hope you have a wonderful restful day filled with love 

and appreciation. 

 

Wishing you a lovely weekend 

 

Phil Kyriacou  

 

Head Teacher 



 

Well done to all of the classes who have won the          

Attendance Trophy!!  Keep up the good work! 

 

Week Beginning 17th March:     

 

Week Beginning 24th March: 

 

 

 

School News …. 

Year Class Teacher % Wins 

R 3 
Mrs Evans & 

Mrs Tighe 
98.0 10th 

1 6 Mrs Tedder 99.3 10th 

2 9 Mrs Routley 98 9th 

3 13 Mrs Leach 100 7th 

4 15 Mrs Sukutiene 98.7 9th 

5 18 Mrs Pitchfork 98 4th 

6 25 Mr Raymond 97.7 4th 

Attendance Trophy Awards 

Year Class Teacher % Wins 

R 3 
Mrs Evans & 

Mrs Tighe 
96.3 9th 

1 7 Mrs Waller 99.6 11th 

2 9 Mrs Routley 99.2 8th 

3  12 
Mrs Puhlhofer /  

Mrs Arnell 
99.7 5th 

4 17 
Mrs Goldsmith /  

Mrs Burgess 
100 7th 

5 19 Mrs Long 97.9 10th 

6 24 
Miss Kirby /  

Mrs Burgess 
99.7 3rd 

Last week, our school came together to celebrate British 

Sign Language (BSL) Week and what a fantastic week it 

was! The children enthusiastically embraced the            

opportunity to learn more about BSL and the deaf       

community, demonstrating great respect and curiosity 

throughout. 

 

Mrs Payne and Mrs Seamark were incredibly impressed 

with all year groups for their dedication to learning our 

chosen song in BSL. Watching the wonderful videos has 

been a joy and we hope the experience was both enjoyable 

and meaningful for everyone. 

 

A huge well done to everyone involved.  Your efforts in 

raising awareness of BSL have truly made a difference! 

 

Why not join in together as families and try to learn how 

to sign the days of the week by using the images below as 

guidance: 

British Sign Language Week 



The school office have been receiving a large amount of 

mobile phones from our Year 5 and 6 children recently.  

Please can we remind parents that children should only 

bring a mobile phone to school if they go home alone. 

 

Children do not have access to their 

phones at all during the school day.  

Please can we kindly request that you do 

not send them in unless they are leaving 

school alone. 

Mobile Phones 

News & Information …. 

We are really pleased to announce that our new       

payment system - ParentPay is now up and running and 

parents can now pay for meals, trips and Tudor     

Treasures as before via the Weduc app. 

 

We understand that there is a small quantity of parents 

who are experiencing some issues but please be assured 

that these have been forwarded to ParentPay and we 

will inform you as soon as we have information. 

 

Please can we ask all our Year 6 parents 

to inform us on which secondary school 

their children will be attending in      

September. 

 

Please complete our google form by clicking on the       

following link if you have not done so already: 

 

Year 6 Secondary School Allocation 

Year 6 Secondary Schools 

New Payment System 

If you would like to discuss any issues or concerns in    

regards to your child, please can we ask you to use the 

following chain of communication: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Channels of Communication 

If not resolved 

Class Teacher 

Year Lead 

Year Lead will refer to a member of our 

Leadership Team 

If not resolved 

Our team of Tudor Treasures staff have lots of fun    

activities and games planned for everyday next week 

with PRIZES TO BE WON!   

 

If you would like to book your child into one of our  

sessions, please do so via the Bookings section in the 

Weduc app. 

 

For further information, please 

email: tudortreasures@tudorcourtprimary.com 

Easter Week in Tudor Treasures 

We have noticed an increase in children arriving to school 

in the incorrect PE kit, this includes football tops, coloured 

hoodies and bright t shirts. 

 

This is not the correct uniform for PE, please see a list of 

the correct kit below:  

 

   Black Tracksuit     Black Shorts   Blue PE T Shirt 

 

Please support the school by sending your child 

into school in the correct uniform. 

PE Uniform Expectations 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdw7fxougQto-qeU121CjkBLa7J4X_bjVYuCHJwHEH_-PHgEA/viewform?usp=sharing





